
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Boil Water Notice 
 
 

KENNEDY LAKE RESORT has been placed on a Boil 
Water Notice by the Interior Health Authority. 

 
 

This Order applies to: 

 water delivered by the unapproved water truck, 

 the hand pump by the lake 

 the well and the wash house 

 all water connections on the property. 
 
 
 

Until Further Notice:  
 

All residents and visitors should use boiled water or a safe alternative such as 
bottled water for drinking, washing fruits and vegetable, brushing teeth or 
preparing beverages or ice. 
 
Boil water for one minute then refrigerate in a clean, covered container.  
 

 

This order is in place until the above noted water system has been assessed by 
Interior Health and results indicate a boil water notice is no longer necessary and 
the water is safe to drink. 
 
 

 

For questions, please contact Interior Health at 250-770-5540 


